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Hi Chris, 
 
I am responding to the UU leƩer which states that there is a water main running through plot 46. To evidence this is 
not the case, I have aƩached a pdf of the Aptus UƟliƟes water main drawing (approved by UU prior to installaƟon) 
which clearly shows the 63mm water main terminate at the end of the turning head with a wash out (WO). The 
water main is therefore not within the boundaries of plot 46. To avoid any further confusion, this drawing was 
prepared in 2018 and the plot numbering shown is different to my site plan submiƩed with the applicaƟon so my 
site plan takes precedence in this regard. 
 
I trust this deals with the query saƟsfactorily and enables you to determine the applicaƟon favourably. 
 
Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards, 
Glen 
 
 


